Raszka Shelley

From: Paul Davies <freewolf.pd@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 12:38 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Wolves

shelley.raszka@state.or.us

Dear Members of the Agriculture & Natural ResourCesnmittee:
Please kill HB3515.

This bill would overturn the repeatedly affirmedsade of the majority of Oregonians to maintain full
protections for Oregon's wolves until a healthyyejecally viable and self-sustaining populatiorttus
keystone species is well-established in our state.

Right now only 77 confirmed wolves occupy Oreg@&Y000 square miles, with only seven wolves known
outside of NE Oregon. This is far from a recovepedulation.

HB3515 would remove wolf management from the psitesal hands of the ODFW and put it under the
entirely unscientific hand of politicians and s@@nterests, some of whom have displayed an imatgdnatrec
of this species.

It would undo years of work which has produced@megon Wolf Plan, which has a set a national stahfia
enlightened, scientifically rational wolf manageren

This Bill would set a precedent which could be @&apto any endangered or threatened species anid wou
entirely politicize what should be a scientific pess.

Oregon is a state distinguished for reverence aoiggtion of its natural heritage including diveveidlife.
This Bill would betray the environmental values c$iged by the vast majority of Oregon voters.

For these reasons and more, | urge you to votasigis Bill.

| am a South African resident but fully aware af timgoing war on wolves and the supposed reasouiefo
listing or destroying them. Please vote AGAINSTstBIll.....

Respectfully,
Paul Davies
SOUTH AFRICA



